NOTICE OF HEARING OF THE

ZONING HEARING BOARD OF HANOVER TOWNSHIP

NORTHAMPTON COUNTY, PENNSYLVANIA

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, that the Hanover Township Zoning Hearing Board of
Northampton County, PennsyIVania, will hold a hearing on Thursday, November 16, 2017 at
the Hanover Township Municipal Building, 3630 Jacksonville Road, Hanover Township,
Pennsylvania at 7:00 P.M. on the application of W.F. Acquisitions, LLC, on property owned by
Gertrude, Earl & Jean Kunsman, at 4700-4710-4720 Bethlehem-Bath Pike in a PIBD -
Planned Industrial/Business District. Said application is for the construction of a home for the
elderly/assisted living and requires a variance from the woodland preservation provisions of
the ordinance.

All those wishing to be heard concerning said application should be present at the time

and place of the hearing.

Theodore R. Lewis, Solicitor
ZONING HEARING BOARD OF
HANOVER TOWNSHIP




